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L.V. COUNTRY LINE DANCERS  

FEBRUARY 2021 UPDATE  

WE ARE UP AND RUNNING...YEEHAA 

Well the first three weeks have gone past already and our classes have returned full 

force.  So very nice to see.  New Venues have worked really well and have been well  

received.  We are able to social distance quite easily in the bigger halls, which, during 

our current circumstances is a must and most likely will continue for quite some time.  

I have been at a bit of a quandary as to how to run our socials.  We still currently have 

our 50 person rule which sometimes I could be over and sometime under ?? But with 

those who come to my socials would remember I have lots of split floors  to make sure 

everyone is up dancing and the floor can get quite hectic and certainly wouldnõt be     

social distanced.  I donõt want to run a social where half a group will be constantly sitting 

and not dancing é.or numbers might be too high and we turn students away. 

SOé..THIS IS HOW THIS YEAR WILL RUN 

Socials will start at 10.00 a.m.ñ12.30 p.m. GENTLE SOCIAL 

1.00 p.m.ñ5.00 p.m. EASY INT / INTERMEDIATE SOCIAL 

I know this means some have to get up earlier or stay later but this also means                   

I dance 2 hours longer.  

This way one group come in during the morning and then the other group come in      

during the afternoon.  There will be no split floors.  

I may have some that would like to do some of the morning and some of the afternoon 

and I think this will be fine as I feel most will chose to do either one or the other.  

There will be no reusing of the tables during the day and I am thinking I may set them up 

a little differently but will play with this to see what works best.  Also there will be no 

supper breaks so you will have to bring your own nibblies for YOU only...not to share.  

The other thing I have decided is that the socials will be for my own students ONLYé

with the exception of our Bairnsdale girls and also Sue Lukes students.  Doing it this way 

I feel confident I can quite easily keep control of our numbers and ensure social           

distancing on the floor.  

Our first social is not til March 14th and I will do bookings for this just to give me an idea 

of the numbers coming.  

I would much sooner have all my groups together but feel by doing it this way this year 

will keep us way under our numbers, keep everyone safe and still ensure plenty of 

dancing.  The other news on our socials is that now we are using the Memorial Hall in 

Heyfield, we will be looking  at running some Gentle Socials out that way, maybe every 

second or third monthé.but watch this space on those ones :)  

Thank you for your support everyone...A few adjustments means we can keep dancing ;)  


